
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Via Electronic Delivery 
 
February 1, 2011 
 
Ms. Patty Van Gerpen 
Executive Secretary 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
State Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, South Dakota 57501 
 

RE: Silv Communication Inc., Request for Service Withdrawal, TC07-098 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Silv Communication Inc. (“Silv”), by its regulatory consultants, hereby requests authority to withdraw from 
the provision of telecommunications services in the State of South Dakota and cancellation of its Certificate of 
Public Convenience and Necessity granted in Docket No. TC07-098.  In support of its request, Silv states as 
follows. 
 
On October 17, 2007, Silv was granted a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity (“CPCN”) in the 
above-referenced proceeding to provide non-facilities-based, resold interexchange telecommunications 
services in the State of South Dakota.  Silv had sought such authority as part of its nationwide service strategy.  
Though Silv has held a CPCN in South Dakota since late 2007 and complied with all applicable reporting 
obligations, the Company does not now, nor has it in the past, served subscribers located in the State of South 
Dakota.  No members of the public in South Dakota are affected by Silv’s request for service withdrawal and 
CPCN cancelation. 
 
Silv has subsequently determined to focus its strategy on a limited number of states. On this basis, Silv 
requests authority to withdraw from the provision of interexchange telecommunications services in South 
Dakota and that its CPCN be cancelled as soon as practicable. Silv avers to complete all remaining reporting 
applicable to calendar year 2010 and to pay any regulatory fees that may be due to the South Dakota Public 
Utilities Commission as applicable. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Questions regarding this filing may be directed to the undersigned.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 
Andrew O. Isar 
 
Regulatory Consultants to 
Silv Communication Inc. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Andrew O. Isar 

          


